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Bhubaneswar, Odisha Rally to Conserve Water for Future Generation 

 

On March 22, 2018 the SOA University, Institute of Business and Computer Studies (IBCS) conducted 

the WWD 2018.  The Rivers of the World (ROW) team lead by the coordinator, Anup Samantaray, 

Dean IBCS organized the rally to raise awareness towards protection and conservation of waters of 

streams, Rivers (Daya, Mahanadi) and other water bodies in the area. 

 

Around 200 students of management program marched in the rally holding placards and chanting 

giving slogans to conserve water for future generation. The students also visited various households 

and distributed leaflets regarding how to use the water judiciously. An awareness camp was conducted 

in the neighborhood village among school children. The children were educated to use clean drinking 

water and protect their health. The students also took the oath to conserve and use the water judiciously 

in the campus and spread this message in their family.  The summary facts and figures from the event 

are as follows:  

 Participants – 200  

 River/Water Rally for -  Daya and Mahanadi Rivers 

 Focus of the Rally – Conserve Water for Future Generation 

 Items Displayed – Banners and Placards 

 Distance Marched – 2 Kms 
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A few pictures from the event are attached below 
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